Anthony Altomonte
15 Reiby Road
Hunters Hill NSW 2110

25" January 2018

Director, Planning Frameworks
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Dear Director,

Re: Submission in Respect of The Explanation of Intended Effect for the Environment
SEPP, as it relates to SREP Sydney Harbour 2005

1 am a member of the Waterfront Action Group (WAG) and fully support and endorse its
submission of 23 January 2018, as attached.

Yours faithfully,

7~

Anthony Altomonte



